
GOVT. OF ASSAM

OFFICE OF THE DIVISIONAL FOREST OFFICER:: CACHAR DIVISION : 

SILCHAR. 
e-mail- dfo.t.cachar@gmail.com 

Dtd. Silchar, the /0.2) Letter No. A/35/Diversion/ SO 
To, 

The Principal Chief Conservator of Forests & 

Head of Forest Force, Assam,
Panjabari, Guwahati-37.

Proposal for diversion of 6.09 ha of forest land for ONGC Silchar explanatory 

drilling TNAA under Cachar Division, Silchar.
Sub 

Ref Letter No. F6.27/FCA/Drilling Location TNAA/ONGC Dt. 16-08-2021

Sir, 
With reference to the subject cited above, I have the honour to inform you that 

both ONGC& Forest Officials jointly verified the proposed diversion site for an area of 6.09 Ha 

of forest land under Sonai R.F. As per report of the Range Officer the water body seen in the 

region is man made by some encroachers and not natural. The encroached area is cleared and 

the water body which was created artificially is dismantled. 

This is for favour of your kind information and necessary action. 

Yours faithfully, 

Divisiónal Forest Officer,
Cachar Diviaion: Silchar. 
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